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December’s Grandfather Teaching and Character Trait: Empathy (Love)
We strive to sense and appreciate the emotions of others to “stand in their shoes”.  We demonstrate appreciation and concern for 

their feelings. We try to understand issues from their perspectives even though we may not agree with them personally. 
To Truly love is to care for others unconditionally, 

Knowing when people are weak is when they need it  most.

December Calendar

4 School Council Meeting 5:30 pm

9 Elf Day at Sharon Public School

12 Jr. Boys’ Volleyball Tournament

14 Jr. Girls’ Volleyball Tournament

20 Celebration Assembly 9:30 am

22 Spirit Day - Tie Day

Dec.25 
Jan. 5

Christmas/Winter Break

Loralea Carruthers
 

8 Happy New Year!    Welcome Back!

18 Whole School Skating at EG Sports Complex

19 PA Day

26 Spirit Day! Wear your favourite Jersey!

January 2018           

http://www.yrdsb.ca/Newsroom/Pages/Events/York-Region-District-School-Board-Hosts-Unity-Rally,-Ring-of-Peace.aspx
http://www.questconference.ca/


Teams, Clubs and More...

Healthy Schools and Eco-Team Unite!

Our students began to see many connections between 
the work they were doing with Eco-Team and Healthy 
Schools, and have therefore combined to form one 
Wellness Team! Supported by the passions of Mrs. Jebb 
and Mrs. Robinson, these students are working hard to 
keep us healthy with regular reminders about how we 
treat the environment inside and outside of our bodies!

This month, each class will be decorating their 
classroom doors in order to demonstrate healthy eating 
habits….in an environmentally healthy way of course!!  
We look forward to sharing some of the ideas that our 
students come up with over the next few weeks!

Junior Volleyball Teams

Our Junior Girls and Junior Boys volleyball teams are hard at work practicing for their 
upcoming tournaments on December 12 (boys)  and 14 (girls). Details about the times of 
games, and locations are coming soon!

Huge thanks to Mrs. Kenny for sharing her time and talent coaching our students!

Go Cougars Go!

Welcome to OverDrive!!!

Read books anytime, anywhere on your phone, tablet 
or computer by following these steps:

● please go to the OverDrive website:
http://yrdsb.lib.overdrive.com/ ​

● sign in with your child's student number. 
PLEASE NOTE:  You will need to add a 
zero to your child's student number to 
login (0xxxxxxxxx)

● select a book to borrow
● go to the checkout page (under your account) 

From there, click on the Read or Listen button 
to open the book in your browser. 

● Enjoy! :)

Please note that borrowed titles will automatically 
return at the end of the lending period.

http://yrdsb.lib.overdrive.com/%C2%A0%E2%80%8B


Around our School…….

At QPS our focus on  Math, Modern Learning and Mental Health encourages our 
students to develop a growth mindset, recognize that failure is part of learning, 

and to understand the value of trying something new.  

Grade 1 and 2 Students engage in 
STEM experiments with paper 

#ourimaginationshelpuscreate

Working collaboratively to create catapults.  
Asking important questions and using a 
growth mindset to find the answers.

#modernlearningpromotescreativity

Learning about treaties and designing peace 
beads while patterning in the outdoors….

#WOWMathisfun      #wearealltreatypeople

Grade 5s and 6s  Engage in an Equity Inquiry



Inclement Weather Days

On occasion transportation service cancellations due to 
inclement weather conditions may be required.

A decision to cancel school bus transportation will be 
region-wide meaning all buses, vans and taxis will not 
operate. Schools will remain open.

Parents, students and school staff are asked to access local 
radio and television stations after 6:00 a.m. to receive bus 
cancellation information.  A bus cancellation message will 
also be available at www.schoolbuscity.com and 
1-877-330-3001 or by following the YRDSB on Twitter.

Please note that school bus charters will not operate 
when regular home to school service is cancelled.

If busses are cancelled in the morning, then they are 
cancelled in the afternoon as well.  Please remember 
that if you decide to bring your child to school in the 
morning, you must also arrange to pick them up after 
school.

 

 
 
 

Please note that if buses are cancelled, all extra-curricular 
activities are cancelled for that day as well.  Sub lunches, 
pasta lunches and pizza lunches will not be served on days 
that the buses are cancelled, and will be provided the 
following day.

http://www.schoolbuscity.com/


School Council Corner:

Please join us for our next School Council Meeting on February 5, 2018, at 5:30 p.m. in the 
staffroom.  All are welcome! 

 

2017/2018 School Council Meeting 
Dates: 

Please join us in the Staff Room at 
5:30 p.m. on the following Mondays:

February 5
April 9
May 7 (tentative)

New members welcome! 

If you are interested in becoming part of 
school council, or volunteering in the 
school, please contact the school office at 
905-478-4191. 

 We have had a busy fall, full of fundraising initiatives! 

- Fresh from the Farm
- Chapter’s Night
- Gift Basket Raffle
- Poinsettia Sale
- Hot Lunch Program
- Yogurt and Milk

These important events help us support Student Achievement 
and Well-Being by providing funding towards Healthy 
Schools, Arts Programs, Busing for Field Trips, Technology 
Refresh and More! 

Thank you for YOUR support!  We couldn’t do it without you!



We are excited to announce that we have been introducing the “Zones of Regulation” to 
our students at QPS over the last few months.

 Using the “Zones” approach teaches students how to express how they are feeling and 
how to regulate their emotions and behaviour using  common language with staff, each 
other and School Assistants.  You  may even hear your child using the language of the 
Zones at home!

 It is a non-threatening and effective way to help students gain awareness of how they are 
feeling, and to begin to rely on themselves to develop a “toolkit” of strategies that can help  
provide insight into events that trigger certain feelings and  behaviours, calming strategies 
and problem solving skills.  

 If you have any questions about the Zones of Regulation, feel free to read more about it at  
http://www.zonesofregulation.com/index.html or contact the school. 

All Zones of Regulation materials were written and created by: Leah Kuypers, MA Ed. OTR/L

http://www.zonesofregulation.com/index.html




As cold and flu season are upon us, we continue to be diligent with cleaning, sanitizing, and 
reminding students of the importance of handwashing. Here are a few reminders from Public 
Health to help us all try and stay healthy:

 · Stay at home when you are sick, and keep your child home if they are sick 

· Keep healthy by eating healthy foods, being physically active and ensuring your immunizations are 
up-to-date, including the seasonal flu shot

 · Avoid close contact with people who are sick 

· Wash your hands often with soap and water or use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer when soap and 
water are not available

 · Cough and sneeze into your sleeve or a tissue, not your hand, and throw away used tissues 
immediately 

· Avoid touching your face 

· Clean and disinfect common surfaces 

Symptoms of respiratory and/or enteric illness can include: 

· Headache · Chills · Fever (over 38 degrees Celsius or 100 degrees Fahrenheit) · Muscle aches and 
fatigue · Runny nose · Sneezing · Sore throat · Watery eyes · Loss of appetite · Nausea and vomiting · 
Diarrhea 

If you or your child are sick and do not improve, contact your health care provider. Many viruses are 
commonly active at this time of year, for example norovirus and influenza (flu). Both viruses are very 
contagious and can be spread by contact with contaminated surfaces, such as door knobs or eating 
utensils. 

For more information, read the norovirus and flu fact sheets online at the following links: 

http://bit.ly/YRflufacts

http://bit.ly/YRnorovirus

http://bit.ly/YRflufacts
http://bit.ly/YRnorovirus






Thinking Ahead to the 2018/2019 School Year

Kindergarten Registration for students born in 
2014 begins at 8:00 on Friday, January 19, 2018

~Please bring proof of Birthdate and Residence~







Sun. Mon. Tues. Wed. Thurs. Fri. Sat.

1 2

3 4 5 6

Sub Day 

Boys Jr. Volleyball 
vs. Glen Cedar at 
Glen Cedar - After 
School

7

Pizza Day

Girls Jr. Volleyball vs. 
Glen Cedar - Home 
Game - After School

8 9

10 11 12

Jr. Boys’ 
Volleyball 
Tournament

13

Sub Day

14

Jr. Girls’ Volleyball 
Tournament

Pizza Day

15 16

17 18 19 20

Sub Day

Celebration 
Assembly and 
Sing-a-long @   
9:30 a.m.

21

Pizza Day

Sing-a-long @   
9:30 a.m.

22

Spirit Day is Tie 
Day

Sing-a-long @   
9:30 a.m.

23

24/31 25 26 27 28

   

29 30

QPS - December 2017  
Calendar

Please remember to send your child/children dressed to be comfortable outdoors for 
recess (15 minutes) and lunch recess (40 minutes) every day, and  for occasional 
outdoor learning experiences that may last for up to 40 minutes.    

Christmas/Winter Break - Monday December 25- Friday January 5, 2018


